## Mandatory COVID-19 Mitigation and Response Training for All Employees

Aug. 31, 2020

## To all employees:

All employees are required to complete an online training program regarding COVID-19 mitigation and response.

The training module will be offered through "Bridge", which is the University's online learning management system. It should take approximately 30 minutes to complete. Each employee will soon receive an email with a link to the online training module.

All employees must complete this training no later than September 11, 2020, including those employees who may not have returned to work on campus, as well as those employees who have already completed a similar online training program (the content has been updated from prior programs). Failure to complete the training may result in disciplinary action.

As we have shared over the last several months, the University is taking a layered multi-step approach to help reduce the spread of COVID-19. Those steps must be followed in their entirety, and are outlined in the <u>University's Safe Return-to-Campus Plan</u>. The mandatory training is an important part of this layered safety plan.

Access the Bridge training here.